
CROSS-REGISTRATION 
 
 
 

 Certain courses at Seton Hill College are open to full-time Pitt Greensburg 

students. Please consult the Seton Hill course schedules and bulletins that are 

located online at the following website if you are interested in cross-registration: 

 

https://www.setonhill.edu/offices/registrar/catalog-calendars-course-schedules/ 

 

 Students are permitted to cross-register for one course per Fall and Spring 

term provided they are full-time students. 

 
 Cross-registered courses require the approval of the student’s academic advisor 
before they can be processed by the Registrar.  Forms are available in the Registrar’s 
Office, 120 ML. 

https://www.setonhill.edu/offices/registrar/catalog-calendars-course-schedules/

